
I fully support this bill. As a practicing urban planner, I have found that virtual meetings, made necessary by COVID, have included 
residents who may have been unlikely or unable to attend the meeting in person. Now that the technology is available and most 
cities have some experience running virtual meetings, why wouldn't cities offer this option? I would also support funding for cities to 
setup and administer virtual meetings.


